

Barcelona, 16 May 2017

Dear Rector,

I am pleased to welcome the O.P. Jindal Global University as permanent member of the Global University Network for Innovation (GUNi) and herewith enclose the certificate of membership.

From now on, your institution will be part of a network of highly innovative members especially interested in the social commitment of higher education, which includes nearly 150 institutions from around the world, among them the UNESCO Chairs in Higher Education, higher education institutions, research centres and networks related to higher education.

The GUNi membership gives many opportunities to actively collaborate in several GUNi activities. Please consult the **GUNi website** at www.guninetwork.org.

We very much hope that your GUNi membership will allow us to work closely for the strengthening of higher education worldwide.

Yours sincerely,

Josep Maria Vilalta Executive Director

CERTIFICATE OF MEMBERSHIP

The Global University Network for Innovation (GUNi) CERTIFIES that the

O.P. Jindal Global University

is member of GUNi, since its application was approved on May 16, 2017

And I hereby deliver the same:

NETWORK FOR INNOVATION

GLOBAL UNIVERSITY Josep Maria Vilalta Executive Director GUNi Secretariat

Barcelona, May 16, 2017